
Global Awareness           
          

As part of Global Awareness Week, all our wonderful pupils took part  

     

       

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Autumn 1 2024 

Global Awareness  
During Global Awareness Week all our pupils took part in a range of exciting activities to 

help them develop their understanding and awareness of diversity around the world. Each 

class had a learning focus for the week. The pupils were helped to develop a range of 

important citizenship skills such as communication, turn taking and group work. The theme of 

Global Awareness Week was houses and homes around the world. 
 

The children in Bluebells and Buttercups enjoyed learning about houses and homes through 

their play.  



The pupils in Tulip and Rose Class had fun learning about gardens. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupils in Violet and Blossom Class learnt about activities they carry out with their 

families in the home. They baked and experienced their very own movie night! 

 



Pupils in Sycamore and Oak class spent time thinking about how 

lucky they are to have fresh, running water in their homes. They used 

water to clean, cook and water the plants. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The pupils in Elm and Maple Class learnt about different electrical appliances in the 

home. They shared their thoughts about how lucky they were to have electricity in their 

own home.  



Our Sixth Form students used drama activities to explore how it may feel to be 

homeless. After thinking about how they could be good citizens the Sixth Form 

students decided to make a donation to our local Homeless Shelter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for all your food donations. 

 

We concluded the week with Elm Class leading our 

Harvest Assembly at each campus. 



 

 

Headteacher Star of the Week  
 

06.09.24 Charlie (Tulip) Beau (Bluebells) Lucy (Maple) 

13.09.24 Dylan (Elm) Denton (Violet) 

20.09.24 Faye (Blossom) James (Violet) 

27.09.24 Lily (Elm) 

4.10.24 Tyler (Maple) Summer (Elm) 

10.10.24 Isaac (Tulip) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you have enjoyed reading Red Marsh’s first 
newsletter of the school year. This half term it has 

been lovely to welcome many new families to 
school.  

All pupils have worked very hard this half term 
meeting many of their personalised targets through 

our exciting curriculum.  
I am, as always, extremely proud of all the pupils 

and staff at Red Marsh School.  
School reopens for pupils on Tuesday 29th October 

2024 
Enjoy the half term break 

 
Jenny  

 
 

Communication Home 

School Spider APP has now ceased. All communication is now through our Showbie APP. If you are having trouble 

logging into your account please contact the school office where someone will assist you.  

 

Facebook and Twitter 

As well as our information letters and newsletters, the school has an information page on Facebook and Twitter 

which is updated regularly.  We appreciate parents taking the time to like our posts and make positive comments.  

However, it is important to note that Facebook is not a means of communicating with school.  The purpose of our 

Facebook page is to provide information about school.   Our Facebook page can be easily accessed through a 

smartphone or directly through the school website home page www.redmarsh.lancs.sch.uk. 



 

Red Marsh School  
Monthly Events and Themes 2024-2025 

 
September October November 

INSET day for staff (2nd) 
Back to School (3rd) 

Safeguarding Twilight (16th) 
Willow Meet and Greet (17th) 
Holly Meet and Greet (18th) 

Safeguarding Twilight (23rd) 
MacMillan Bake Sale (29th) 

 
 
 

 

Welcome Back Party (4th) 
Global Awareness Week (7th-

11th) 
School closes for holidays 

(17th) 
INSET day for staff (28th) 

Back to School (29th) 

Diwali (31st) 
Halloween  (31st) 

 

Bonfire Night (5th) 
Remembrance Day (11th) 

Friendship and Anti-Bullying 
Week (11th – 15th)  

Children in Need (15th) 
 

December January February 

Primary Christmas Play (17th/ 
18th)  

Performing Arts Week (16th – 
20th ) 

Christmas Dinner (19th) 
Christmas Parties (19th/ 20th) 

School Closes for Holidays 
(20th) 

 

INSET day for staff (6th) 
Back to School (7th) 

Chinese New Year (29th)  
 

Children’s Mental Health Week 
(3rd – 9th) 

School closes for holidays (14th) 
Back to school (24th) 

LGBT+ History Month 

March April May 

 
World Book Day (6th  

Willow Parents Afternoon/ 
Evening (11th ) 

Holly Parents Afternoon/ 
Evening (12th) 

Science Week (7th – 16th) 
International Women’s Day 

(8th) 

Holi (14th) 
Red Nose Day (15th) 
Mother’s Day (30th) 
Eid-al-Fitr (30th/31st) 

 

 
School closes for holidays (4th) 

Easter (20th ) 
INSET for staff (22nd) 
Back to School (23rd) 

St George’s Day (23rd) 
 

 
School closed for Bank Holiday 

(5th) 
School closes for holidays (23rd) 

June July 

 

 
Back to School (2nd) 
Father’s Day (15th) 

Secondary Show (16th/17th) 
Summer BBQ (18th) 

 
 
 

 

 
Leaver’s Ball (10th) 

MADD Week (14th – 22nd) 
School closes of summer 

(22nd) 

 

 



Red Marsh School Uniform 

Please note we still have our pop-up shop at each site and all uniform can be purchased from your local 

supermarket.  It is not essential for you to purchase the uniform with the school logo. If you 

wish to purchase uniform from other suppliers, such as local supermarkets, you are more than 

welcome to, as long as they follow the school colour. 

 Our uniform supplier is the online provider, Price and Buckland. 

 Visit the website  https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/redmarsh 

or follow the QR code and search ‘Red Marsh School’ 

 Select ‘Shop Now’  

 Select the uniform you would like to purchase – during your first 

visit you will need to register for an account 

 Pay for your order 

 Your uniform order will then be sent direct to your home 

 

Below is a list of our school uniform which all pupils should wear.  It is important 

that all school uniform is clearly labelled with your child's name.  

1. Essential items. Nursery to Year 6 
2. Red sweatshirts/cardigan 
3. White polo 
4. Grey trousers, shorts, skirts, pinafore 
5. Red gingham summer dress 
6. Black smart shoes 
7. Red PE shirt 
8. Black PE shorts/black skort 
9. Essential items.  Year 7 to Year 11 
10. Grey sweatshirts/cardigan 
11. White Polo top/shirt 
12. Grey trousers, shorts, skirts, pinafore 
13. Red gingham summer dress 
14. Black smart shoes 
15. Red PE shirt 
16. Black PE shorts/black skort 
17. Optional items. Nursery to Year 11 

1. Red fleece 
2. Red jackets 
3. Red PE hoody 
4. Red rucksack/book bag 
5. Red hats 

 

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/redmarsh

